REV. J. R. FLEMING, D.D. GENERAL SECRETARY

TELERHONE No. 8206 CENTRAL



OFFICE OF THE ALLIANCE:

44 QUEEN STREET

EDINBURGH

21st August 1924.

Dear Sir,

Dr. Fleming has asked me to send you a reminder, regarding his request of 30th June last, that you would speak at the Cardiff Council next June, on the subject:
"Is a common Statement of Faith (Creed or Confession) desirable or practicable for the Reformed Churches of the world"?

Even if you can, so far ahead, only give a provisional acceptance, Dr. Fleming will be very grateful to know if your engagements next year will permit you to be present at the meeting of the Council and speak on that subject.

Yours very truly,

Asst. Secretary.

Professor Dr. Barth, Göttingen.

MAN 9324. 237